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Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Wow we have made it through the first month of being back to school, nearly the first half term, and 
thankfully it is starting to feel a little more normal. We thought we would take the opportunity to introduce 
ourselves, the PTA, to new parents and remind the rest of you who we are.  
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Summary of last year’s events and 
fundraising 

 
It was a tough year for lots of reasons so 

fundraising was sort of put on hold and many of 

the usual events didn’t happen, so we couldn’t 

support them. 

 

We did have a repeat of the garage sale, this time 

we were able to have a tombola, refreshments and 

pre-loved uniform sale. It was lovely to see people 

from the school and village involved and 

wandering around. This made us in excess of £400 

- so a big thank you for anyone who supported or 

shared the event.  

 

 Dates for diary 
 
October  
8th October – Homemade cakes and refreshments 

after the Harvest Festival 

22nd October – Non uniform day and Halloween 

mask competition, information will be sent 

nearer the time 

 

December 

TBC - Christmas shop, a chance for pupils to buy a 

small gift for parents or siblings, more info to 

follow 

TBC – Homemade cakes and mince pies with 

refreshments after the nativity performances 

 

2022 

TBC – We will be holding our AGM  

 

 
 



Summary of what we have done to 
support the school 
 
As a PTA we have paid for the book bags that went 

to all new reception children, bought shirts for the 

Year 6’s to sign and funded their leaving party.  

 We have also continued to pay for First news, 

Spelling Shed and Spelling Frame to support the 

learning of the pupils.  

 

  
Hainford School PTA 
 
 

If you are on Facebook please join our page – we 
post news and photos on there.  

Going forward 
 
Our funds are low now, we have spent a lot supporting the school and Covid has made everything difficult 
...but your continued support is appreciated.  
If you have any ideas for fundraising events or wish to donate please do contact us.  
 
We will be holding our AGM in the new year, all positions will up for renewal so if you might be interested 
come and speak to us.  

 


